
 

 
 

RECORD OF DECISION BY CABINET MEMBER 

 
 
 
Decision taken by: 

Lead Member for Health and Social Care 

 
Date of Decision: 

3 October 2022 

 
Date of publication of decision: 

03 October 2022 

 
Decision: 

NORTH WALES MARKET STABILITY REPORT - DRAFT REPORT 2022 
 
That the Lead Member urgently approves the North Wales Market Stability 
Report 2022 for submission to full Council for approval, due to the delay 
caused by the period of mourning. 

 
Purpose of Decision: 

To provide an overview of the North Wales Market Stability Report 2022 
(MSR) (see Appendix 1), which has been produced as a requirement of the 
Social Services and Well-being (Wales) Act 2014. 
 
A single regional draft MSR must be produced for the North Wales Region 
and be approved by Full Council for each of the 6 Local Authority (LA) areas 
and the Board of the Local Health Board (LHB). The final version of the MSR 
will be going to the Regional Partnership Board (RPB) for final sign off in 
November 2022 before being submitted to Welsh Government. 

 
Reasons for Decision: 

To seek approval for the North Wales Market Stability Report Final Draft. 

 
Interests Declared: 

No interests to declare. 

 
Consultation: 

The report was approved by Performance Scrutiny on 14th July 2022 and has 
been to CET. 

 
Authority for delegation of the decision to the Cabinet Member: 

See Scheme of Delegation. 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 


